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PRESS RELEASE 

 
NUMBER 
2016-022 

SUBJECT 

WMPD looking for suspect who 

slashed/flattened multiple vehicles’ tires 

DATE 
08/18/16 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

 

(Wilton Manors, FL)- On August 17, 2016 shortly after 8 am Officers from the Wilton Manors Police 

Department (WMPD) received several reports of vandalism where the tires on numerous vehicles had 

been punctured by an unknown blunt object and flattened in the areas of the 900 block of NE 26 

Street and the 1400 block of NE 24 Street. The vandalism occurred during the early morning hours 

and was captured on surveillance video.  

 
The suspect shown on the surveillance video committed multiple acts of Vandalism/Criminal Mischief 

by kneeling down while slashing / puncturing multiple vehicles' tires. The suspect shown on the video 

appears to be a thin build white or hispanic male with short dark hair and wearing eyeglasses. The 

male on the video was wearing what appeared to be a light colored tee shirt with light colored khaki 

cargo shorts and flip flop style sandals.  

 
If you recognize the subject in the video or have any additional information about this incident please 
contact the Wilton Manors Police Department at 954-764-HELP (4357) or Broward County Crime 
Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477). 
 
Please view the Video located at: https://youtu.be/i4T8MU0IbPQ  
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